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Special Representative for North Korea Stephen Biegun will travel to Seoul
October 29-30. The Special Representative will meet with his Republic of
Korea counterparts to discuss diplomatic efforts to achieve the final, fully
verified denuclearization of North Korea as committed to by Chairman Kim in
Singapore.
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